



SENIOR LIBRARY BOOK SNAP

Term 1 2023 Sneak Peak

Next term we will be celebrating the lives and legacies of inspirational women both past and present. Be inspired by an incredible life story, only in the Library! More information coming 2023.

Students returning books

All students need to return their books, including textbooks, to the Library before the end of Term. Overdue notices (containing book lists) were emailed to students last Wednesday.

Returning of Duke of Edinburgh equipment and Media equipment

Student who still have Duke of Edinburgh or Media equipment need to return them to the Library before the end of term. Students will need special permission from their teacher to keep equipment over the holiday period.

A Christmas mystery on the shelf

Silent night...deadly night...

'Mistletoe and Murder' - Robin Stevens

"Daisy Wells and Hazel Wong are spending the Christmas hols in snowy Cambridge. Hazel has high hopes of its beautiful spires, cosy libraries and inviting tea-rooms - but there is danger lurking in the dark stairwells of ancient Maudlin College. Two days before Christmas, there is a terrible accident. At least, it appears to be an accident - until the Detective Society look a little closer, and realise a murder has taken place. Faced with several irritating grown-ups and fierce competition from a rival agency, they must use all their cunning and courage to find the killer (in time for Christmas Day, of course)."

'Mistletoe and Murder' is the fifth instalment of the popular 'A Murder Most Unladylike Mystery' series and to many readers is the best one yet! Filled with lovable characters, a wonderful Christmas setting, and lots of suspense and mystery, this is a great read for anyone who enjoys a good whodunnit. Daisy and Hazel are wonderful protagonists, brave, clever and resourceful, readers will love seeing the girls use their wits and ingenuity to find and uncover the truth in spite of the many obstacles, challenges and discrimination in their way. A wonderful story that will keep you guessing right up to the very end. Start the Christmas season with a Christmas mystery, found only in the IRC!

Merry Christmas from the IRC!

Mrs Comiskey and Mr Smith would like to wish all students and their parents and guardians a very Merry Christmas and a safe and happy New Year!

Mrs Annette Comiskey & Mr Michael Smith

Senior IRC Library Team